
Mrs F Moore, Headteacher   0115 9156 995 admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk               13.06.25 

Dear Families, 
 

I hope you are well and have been enjoying the sunshine without getting too hot. 
We’ve had an action-packed week at St Augustine’s with our Healthy Sports Week. 
The children have thoroughly enjoyed all the exciting activities including their sports 
days (F2 is next week), Drumba, team building, yoga, archery, and much more. They 

have shown great resilience and determination as they embraced every challenge—
well done to them all. 
Just a polite reminder that from next week we return to our normal school uniform. 

This includes sensible black school shoes and any hair accessories in our school   
colours, please. It is just as important now, as it was at the start of the year, to   
maintain our high standards in every aspect of school life. 

Please also ensure children are collected on time. 
• F2 and KS1 finish at 3.20pm 
• KS2 finishes at 3.30pm 
In extreme circumstances, if you are running late, please let us know as soon as  

possible. We will keep your child safe until you arrive, but please understand that we 
do not have the staff capacity to supervise children after the school day has ended. 
 

Next week, our Word of the Week is Eucharist. 
The Eucharist is a very special time in church when we remember Jesus and how He 
gave His life for us. We come together to share bread and wine, just like Jesus did 
with His friends at the Last Supper. It helps us feel close to God and to each other. 

A lovely prayer you could share together this weekend: 
Dear Jesus, 
Thank you for giving yourself to us in the Eucharist. 

Help us to remember your love and to share that love with others every day. 
Amen. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend—I hope you manage to stay cool. Thank you, as 

always, for your ongoing support. 
As always, please take note of the upcoming diary dates and enjoy the highlights 
from this week. If you need anything, feel free to catch me at the school gate at the 
start or end of the day or email me:   

frances.moore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Moore 

mailto:admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk


School Activities and Clubs 

 

Did you know that there are many clubs and 

activities that run through out the school year? 

Please see below for our  current clubs and 

keep an eye out as there are new clubs starting 

all the time. 

 

Monday: Year 5 and Year 6 Musical Theatre 

Club 

 

Tuesday: KS1 Morning Phonics (invite only) 

                Year 3 and 4 Multi– Sports 

 

Wednesday: KS1 Morning Phonics (invite only) 

              Girls Multi-Sports 

Thursday: KS1 Morning Phonics (invite only) 

               Year 6 Never Enough Dance Practice                  

 

Friday: KS1 Morning Phonics (invite only) 

Birthdays at School 

We love to celebrate the birthdays of our    

children here at St Augustine’s and we know 

that some parents like to send in treats into 

school so that their class can celebrate their 

birthday to. 

 

Please remember that only something small 

such as a small bag of Haribo or other sweets 

and individual cupcakes are accepted. We will 

not be able to take large cakes, as we do not 

have the capacity in school to cut them and 

serve them to the children. Please also keep 

in mind that some of our children do have     

allergies or dietary requirements when sending 

in a treat for the class. 

OPAL 
 

Look out for our new signage. Thank you so much Miss Rice, they’re amazing!  



Sports Week 
 

EYFS have had a lovely afternoon kick starting the yoga sessions for Sports and Wellbeing week. 
The perfect way to look after our mind and body.  

Year 1 Football 
 

Year 1 are enjoying their football skills sessions with Notts County FC each week.  



LKS2 Sports Day 
 

A big shout out to all the children in LKS2 who showed brilliant determination in our sports day. 
Thank you to the parents who came and supported and took part in the parent's race. 

DRUMBA 
 

What a great day for the whole school. We love staying healthy and fit. It was so much fun.  



Staff Meeting 
A beautiful and reflective staff meeting after school this week. Time to visualise positivity and our 

happy place in the garden. Time to simply be—all wonderfully facilitated by our amazing play 
therapist.  

Year 2 Team Building 
 

Brilliant team building Year 2.  



We can not wait! 

 

Word of the Week: Eucharist 

“For as often as you eat this bread and drink the cup, you       
proclaim the Lord's death until he comes.” 

 
1 Corinthians 11: 26 

 

Gospel Value of the Week: Love 

“Love is patient and kind; love does not envy or boast; it is not 
arrogant or rude. It does not insist on its own way; it is not        

irritable or resentful; it does not rejoice at wrongdoing, but re-
joices with the truth. Love bears all things, believes all things, 

hopes all things, endures all things.” 
 

1 Corinthians  13: 4-7



DIARY DATES 
Please keep this safe-New Dates Added 

Date  Event  

Wednesday 25th June 2025 F2 Sports Day 10am-11am in School Hall 

Thursday 26th June 2025 F2 New Parents Meeting 5.30pm in school hall 

Friday 27th June 2025 Year 2 Class Celebration of the Word 9.10am 

Thursday 3rd-Friday 4th July 2025 Year 2 Camping Trip to Camp Redwood on Arbor now 

Thursday 3rd July 2025 White Post Farm visit to Nursery on arbor now 

Friday 4th July 2025 Year 1 Class Celebration of the Word 9.10am 

Monday 7th - Wednesday 9th July 

2025 

Year 6 Briars Residential Trip now on Arbor 

Week of 7th July 2025 Year 6 SATS results issued to parents 

Thursday 10th July 2025 Go Purple for Nottingham Hospice fundraiser          

(more information to follow) 

Monday 14th July 2025 School Reports Emailed Home  

Wednesday 16th July 2025 • Open Afternoon 3.30pm-4.30pm (more infor-

mation to follow) 

• F2 Floralands Farm Trip on arbor now 

Thursday 17th July 2025 Year 6 Performance of The Greatest Showman 2pm in 

school hall (more information to follow) 

Friday 18th July 2025 Year 6 Performance of The Greatest Showman  2pm in 

school hall (more information to follow) 

Thursday 24th July 2025 Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 9.15am in School Hall 

Friday 25th July 2025 Last Day of School Year 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.15am in School Hall 

Monday 28th July 2025 School Closed - Summer Holidays 

Our Attendance target is 96%. This week we are 96.05% 

Well done to Year 4 Class who had the highest attendance of 99% 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 



Safeguarding at St Augustine’s 

Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn 

The governors and staff at St Augustine’s take seriously our responsibility to 

promote the welfare and safeguarding of all the children entrusted to our 

care.   

Mrs Moore and Mr Edge are the designated teachers for Child Protection    

issues and will refer any serious concerns to Social Care. 

We will always do our best to work in partnership with parents.  We will      

liaise with Social Services and our Attendance Service in the best interests of 

the child. 

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns? 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mr N Edge 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs F Moore 

Designated Safeguarding Person 

Ms E Burrows 


